
To Board of Supervisors 

 

As a constituent, residing in the 4th districts, I am demanding you to hold the Sheriff's 

department accountable to provide data for past and future expenditures and to comply with an 

audit of the department. It's incredibly important to has transparency of such a powerful 

organization, it is even more important to have that transparency for the residents of the affected 

area. It is extremely concerning to see that they refuse to provide this data or be truthful on the 

matter at hand. It is a highly questionable response and raising suspicion amongst residents, only 

building a distrust in our sheriff department.  

 

Mariana Naal, of Fort Bragg, CA  

 


